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4.4

Very glad to see the California Ave bike/ped improvements finally
happening. Currently when I need to bike to San Antonio Center or Palo
Alto I take Latham, it being the best of several bad options. Most
drivers are polite, but there have been enough times I was passed very
close and at high speeds that I no longer feel safe to take my daughter
along with me. Protected bike lanes will make me much less nervous.

6.1

Love to see parking lots become homes. This is a good project.

I would like to see a plan in the near future how people living in this
area could safely get their kids to school. The walk to Landel's is too
far, and the Dana St bridge is unsafe for children to bike on. The last
plan I saw for the ECR bike lanes is still dangerous along the 85 & 237
entrances, so that route is not feasible either.

7.1

I would really like to see a link from the Shoreline ped path to Evelyn.
Currently I jump the fence and walk/slide down the steep hill. I am not
the only one who does this. Stairs would be appreciated. Bike access
would be even better.

keep up the good work!

Isaac Stone,
Dana St.


